
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
St. Charles School Halloween Festival  
Wristbands & Tickets are On Sale Now 

 

         This year’s Halloween Festival is scheduled for 

 
           Friday, October 30, 2015 
10:00 am to 12:00 pm in the School 

Parking Lot   
   

 
 
Wristbands and tickets are on sale now. Be sure  
to purchase one wristband per child. With the 
wristband your child will be able to participate  
in the games and activities. Siblings are invited to 
attend, so don’t forget to order a wristband for them 
too. Tickets can also be purchased for the cake  
walk, souvenir photos, popcorn, and the guessing 
game booths.  
  

The pre-sale wristband price is $5.00 per child from now until Tuesday, October 27th.   
**The day of the Halloween Festival the fee will be $10.00 per wristband. 

 
If you have any questions call Cindy Verrengia 818-384-9824 or Mariana Hogan 818-984-7062 

 
 
      October 30, 2015 Halloween Festival - Wristband & Ticket Pre-Sale Order 

 

Parent Name    Phone #     
Child’s Name    

Child’s Name    

Child’s Name    

Grade    

Grade    

Grade   
 

Total # of wristbands     

Total # of tickets per child  

X $5.00 per wristband      $     

X $1.00 per ticket      $     

Total Amount Enclosed $    
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